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Warsaw, 07 March 2017 
 
 

Dear Handball Friends, 
 

The Polish Handball Federation kindly informs that, as in the past four years, in close co-
operation with the Academy of Physical Education and Sport in Gdansk would like to 
organize the next edition of the international “Summer Camp” for young girls, born 2002 
and younger. 

 The “summer handball camp” is organized under the auspices of the European 
Handball Federation (EHF). 

 
Date:    03-13 August 2017 
Place of the camp:  Academy of Physical Education and Sport in Gdansk, 

    80-336 Gdansk; Kazimierza Gorskiego Str. 8 
The nearest airport  Gdansk ca 10 km 
Arrival date   3 August 2017 (first meal – lunch)  
Departure date    13 August 2017 (last meal – breakfast) 
Transport:    Participants/teams cover the transport costs  

by themselves 
Price:  35€ per day/per person (in total: 10days x 35€ = 350 € per 

person)  
 
Correspondence address AWFiS Gdansk 

    Kazimierza Górskiego str. 1 
    80-336 Gdansk 
    Poland 
 

Contact person   Mr. Marcin Jakub FARECKI 
Phone no. +48 22 8929011  Fax no. +48 22 8929011 
Mobile no. +48 509 488 975  E-mail  farecki@zprp.org.pl 

 
The organizer of this camp guarantees: 

- Full board and accommodation in double rooms with bathroom,  
- Unlimited access to sport facilities- sport hall, swimming pool, track and field 

stadium, football pitch, gym, etc., 
- participation in handball tournament, 
- activities on the beach and time for relaxation,  
- cultural program (sightseeing, disco, barbecue, etc.). 
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The organizers have already arranged hotel reservation for ca 120 participants – number of 
places is limited. 

 
We kindly inform that all handball clubs (schools) interested in taking part in the camp 
should send to Polish Handball Federation (e-mail: farecki@zprp.org.pl ) enclosed 
application form by not later than 30th of April 2017,    
 
The applicants will be informed on their acceptance to the camp in Gdansk no later than 
29th of May 2017.  
 
The clubs (schools) - participants of the camp should cover the total costs of stay in Gdansk 
by no later than 19th of June 2017.  

   
On behalf of the organizers of this camp the Polish Handball Federation cordially and 
warmly invites youth handball clubs (schools) interested in participation in our 
international, friendly camp to come to Poland and meet friends from different countries 
and spend together a very attractive and pleasant time in the nice town of Gdansk. 

 
Best regards, 
 
 

Organizers: 
Polish Handball Federation 

Academy of Physical Education and Sport in Gdansk 
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